
Proposed Way Forward 

Pakistan’s response to S-23WG Letter 06/2010 

 

 

 

Sujet:  Re: Fwd: S-23 WG Letter no. 06/2010 - Way forward to progress S-23 

Date :  Mon, 7 Feb 2011 14:17:27 +0500 (PKT) 

De :  hydropk@paknavy.gov.pk 

Pour :  Michel Huet <mhuet@ihb.mc> 

 

Dear Mr. Michel Huet 

 

 

 In continuation to your e-mail dated January 24, 2011 Pakistan 

considers that the consensus on the issue may be pursued or the countries 

concerned may agree to the alternate solution proposed by Australia. 

 

 

 

Best regard. 

 

 

MUHAMMAD ARSHAD 

Hydrographer 

 


